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Marine Safety Act 2010 
Section 211(1)(b)

NOTICE CONTROLLING NAVIGATION IN THE VICINITY OF WORKS
Parks Victoria, as the declared waterway manager for the waters of the Yarra River upstream of 

the port waters of the Port of Melbourne, makes the following notice under section 211(1)(b)(i) of 
the Marine Safety Act 2010 (Act).

For the purposes of the works activity proposed by Victorian Marine Services Pty Ltd on behalf 
of Parks Victoria, under section 211(1)(b)(i) of the Act, all vessels and persons excluding Parks 
Victoria and those vessels and persons involved in the maintenance dredging works, are prohibited 
from entering or remaining on the waters of the Yarra River in the prescribed works areas. Exclusion 
zone dates depicted in Table 1.

Table 1

Prohibited Area Date

Victorian Rowing Association Landing 7.30 am 18 May 2020 – 5.30 pm 12 June 2020

Main Yarra Trail 7.30 am 13 June 2020 – 5.30 pm 20 July 2020

The prohibited works areas will be marked by lit yellow water communication buoys and unlit 
yellow string line buoys.

These exclusion zones have effect from 7.30 am 18 May to 5.30 pm 20 July 2020.
Times and dates are subject to change. Changes to times, durations or days will be advertised on 

Parks Victoria’s website and Notice to River Users.
Dated 14 May 2020

BY ORDER OF PARKS VICTORIA
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